



BJKM Elementary Newsletter



Congratulations

Building Champion: Jacob Benton

Runner-up: Zoie Zumpano

Spelling Bee Winners!

5A

5B

Caiden Grudier

Liam McGinnis

Cole Hendrix

Tino Luckino

Ally Molesky

Mila Trbovich

Geneva Terry

Zoie Zumpano

Serenity Williams

Annie Davies

Alternates: Michael Marshall, Nathan Cowan

The District Spelling Bee will be on January 28th, 2025.



Congratulations! The 17th Annual BJKM
Pasta Dinner raised \$11,500! Thank you to
all BJKM families and friends that supported
the event. A special thank you to Andrea
Benner and Marissa Wanchik for all of their
hard work in coordinating this event.



The Christmas Program

will be held on

Thursday, December 5th at 6:30 pm in Lanman Hall.

The Band Concert for 5th grade will be held December 17th @ 9:30 a.m. in the Elementary Gym.



There will be no school from Dec. 19th - Jan. 3rd. School will resume on Monday, Jan. 6th.

